## **Bates, Tamara**

From: Moffatt, Lori

**Sent:** May 7, 2021 2:46 PM

**To:** Bates, Tamara

**Subject:** Family Representative for Wentworth Lodge Heritage Trust Fund Committee

Hi Tamara – please be advised that Mary Welsh has stepped down as the Family Representative for the Wentworth Lodge Heritage Trust Fund Committee.

Paul Spinney will now be the Family Representative.

Thank You,

Lori Moffatt
Administrative Assistant
City of Hamilton
Healthy and Safe Communities Department
Wentworth Lodge
905-546-2424 ext. 1901
Lori.Moffatt@hamilton.ca